
COVID-19 Notification
& Management

Summit Academy will notify parents/guardians by email and text message if a
student or staff member has tested positive for COVID-19, or has been exposed
to an individual with a current, positive diagnosis. In accordance with state, local
and MA Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) laws and
regulations, school administrators will notify local health officials, DESE, staff and
families immediately while maintaining confidentiality in accordance with the
American with Disabilities Act.

Summit Academy encourages all parents/guardians to continue to monitor their
child for the following symptoms to attest that students remain symptom-free are
listed below:
❖ Fever 100˚ F or chills
❖ Cough
❖ Shortness of breath, difficulty breathing
❖ Fatigue
❖ Muscle or body aches, headaches
❖ Loss of taste or smell
❖ Sore throat
❖ Congestion, runny nose
❖ Nausea, vomiting
❖ Diarrhea

If your child shows any of the symptoms previously listed, please contact your
Primary Care Physician. For further information regarding safety mitigations,
quarantine and/or isolation, please visit the following websites:



MA Department of Public Health
Center for Disease Control
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https://www.mass.gov/orgs/department-of-public-health
https://www.cdc.gov

